
Notice of Decision 

Town of Warren 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

 
At the regular meeting of the Warren Planning and Zoning Commission held on Tuesday, June 9, 

2020 the following application was approved: 

 

Michael H. Lago, Special Exception and Site Plan Applications under Section 6.1.5 to allow 

construction of a 28’ x 32’ pole barn outside of the buildable area on property located at 9 Laurel 

Road in the North Zone.   

 

The file for this application is available for inspection in the Land Use Office in the Warren 

Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road. 

 

Dated this 12
th

 day of June, 2020 

Adam Crane, Chairman 
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